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Town Hall has new sign

For the first time in years, Provincetown Town Hall has
a sign identifying the building.

The new 12-foot-long sign, black and gold leaf lettering,
was installed on the. Commercial Street facade of Town
Hall in time for Memorial Day ceremonies at a cost of
$965. The money came from the budget of the 250th
Anmversary committee.

The idea for the sign came from Mary-Jo Avellar,
selectmen chairman. The committee followed up a
suggestion by Sal Del Deo, chairman of the art
commission, to pattern a sign after the one at Brewster

Town Hall.

The sign project went out to bid in April and the contract
was awarded to Barnicoat and Sons of Yarmouth. The sign
itself cost $800. Installation cost an additional $165. The
250th Anniversary committee, which started at $5000, now
totals less than $1000, according to chairman Fred Klein.

““Ours must have been the only Town Hall around
without the name of the town on it,”” Klein said. ‘‘Perhaps
we did something right because I haven’t heard any
criticism of it. You kind of hold your breath when ever you
do something like this.”’



